
BN1 Bathing Advisory Notice Temporary 

Blackrock Bathing Area HERE>      12th July 2024ERE>    

  
 

 

WARNING     
ADVICE NOT TO SWIM    

Bathers are advised not to swim at this bathing water due to an increase in the levels of bacteria found 
in bathing water sample taken on 10/07/2024. 
 

To reduce the risk of illness, beach users should take the following precautions: 

• Avoid swallowing or splashing water 

• Wash your hands before handling food 

• Avoid swimming with an open cut or wound 

• Avoid swimming if you are pregnant or have a weakened immune system. 
Higher levels of bacteria are usually short-lived and most bathers are unlikely to experience any illness. 
 

LIKELY CAUSE:   Heavy rainfall      
 
EXPECTED DURATION:    Until Wednesday 17th July 2024 
 
ACTIONS TAKEN/PROPOSED: Notices erected, situation monitored, and water sample taken 
 
For further information please contact: Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council Tel: 01 205 4700 

www.dlrcoco.ie 

 

 

 

 

 


